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23rd February 2023 

 

World Book Day Thursday 2nd March 2023 

                                                                                

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

It is that time of year again and we are preparing for our exciting World Book Day. World Book Day 

will be celebrated in school on Thursday 2nd March 2023. 

 

Unlike previous years, there is no theme set so it would be a great idea for all children (Nursery to 

Year 6) to come to school dressed as any character from a book of their choice.   Please note, 

there is no expectation for parents to purchase expensive costumes.   

 

Your child will receive a book token to the value of £1 to purchase a free World Book Day book or 

receive £1 off a book or audiobook costing £2.99 or more.  The book tokens can be used at any of 

the participating retailers. 

 

We hope the children all have a fantastic day and we are looking forward to seeing the characters 

they choose to come as. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 Beverley Trotman     
 Principal  
 

 


